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Our School Aims        We believe that each of us can confidently: 

· Be ambitious, imaginative and creative

· Make healthy choices to take care of ourselves, others, and our environment 
· Seek new challenges to learn together to achieve our goals

· Explore, be involved in, and build up our community

Tynewater Primary School        a thinking-caring learning community      Information for Parents 10/10/16

Dear Parents / Carers of all pupils – Nursery to P7,
New Parent Council

Following a call for nominations to be Parent Members / Representatives (representing ALL Parents) on our Parent Council, the following nominations were received by 9.00 am on 7/10/16:
	Name of Parent
	Child(-ren)’s Class(-es)
	Length of membership to date

	Dr Julia Critchley
	P1
	

	Mrs Eileen Busson
	P1, P4
	

	Mrs Gill Penfold
	P3, P6
	

	Mrs Lynsey Roy
	P2, P2, P5
	5 years

	Mrs Nicola Marr
	P6
	6 years

	Mrs Sally Barlow
	P3
	

	Ms Sandra Liddle
	P4
	3 years

	Mrs Shondra Riley
	P2
	


Since less than nine nominations were received there is no need to conduct a ballot of all parents (the Parent Forum).  Consequently the above named parents, along with Mrs Jane Brown (Co-opted Member) and a Staff Representative (on a rota basis), now form our new Parent Council until September 2018.  Office Bearers: Chairperson; Depute Chairperson; Treasurer, and Secretary, will be chosen by our new Parent Council.
I look forward to working with everyone to advance our school for all our pupils and families.
Yours sincerely,

Douglas Lawson   
Head Teacher









page 1 of 1
page 2 of 2

[image: image1.emf]